
 

 

  

 

EDUCATION 
FOR 

WELLBEING 

END OF TERM CELEBRATION 
Open to students that have attended courses /workshops during Autumn 

Term 2018 
 FRIDAY 14th DECEMBER 2018 

11.00 – 13.00 HOURS 

At Hope Place Café  
259 Woodchurch Road, Prenton CH43 

5UT 
 

Come and join us to 

celebrate and reflect on your 

achievements during the Autumn term. 
 

Tasty treats and light refreshments will be provided. 

 

Register to attend by contacting 

the Education for Wellbeing office on 

0151 488 7250 

via email to cwp.educationforwellbeing@nhs.net  
 

mailto:cwp.educationforwellbeing@nhs.net

